
Voncouver Boord of Education
School District No. 39

i580 West Broodwoy
Vcncouver, B.C. V6J 5i(8

Telephone: 60+71 3-5000

January 23,2O2O

Honourable Claire Trevana
M ínistry of Tra nspo rtation a nd I nfrastructu re

PO Box 9055 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC VBW 9E2

E: Minister.Transportation@sov.bc.ca

Dear Minister Trevana,

The Vancouver Board of Education is very concerned about the safety of students as they arrive at and
leave from their schools.

At the November 25,2OL9 Vancouver School Board meeting, the Board passed the following motion
rega rding tra nsportation funding:

Thot the Board osks the Ministry of Transportotion ond lnfrostructure to fund improvements thot
promote active transportation to and from schools.

The Vancouver School Board trustees are in support of the new provincial Active Transportation
Strategy, highlighting the need for the Strategy to address Safe Routes to School.

As the government moves forward with this initiative, we ask that the upcoming provincial budget
allocates funding for this important work.

With regards,

mfue,¿*'
Board Chair

cc VBE ïrustees
Suzanne Hoffman, Superintendent
J. David Green, Secretary-Treasurer
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